

## AMERICAN INDIAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE ■ TULSA, OKLAHOMA

PO BOX 700865 TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74170 PHONE (918) 492-9639

March 15, 1993

Dear Chamber Member:

1992 has seen the dreams and visions of a few begin to take shape and mold into a representative voice for American Indian businesses. Our numbers have grown to over 70 businesses in 1992. We more than doubled in one year! Working as a team we can do it again in '93. It is time again for visions and dreams. We only ask for each current member to bring in one new member for '93. This is an easy challenge for each member and yet look what it will do for our chamber as a whole....possibly 150 memberships!

Set your goals now...line up your prospects now. It's time for "The Big Red One" -- our 1993 Membership Drive. All new memberships after March 1, 1993 will count in the contest for 1993. That's right -- a contest. Prizes will be awarded for the top five. Prizes will be announced at a later date. Members do not have to be American Indian. They just have to share our interest and goals for American Indian businesses. A member does have to be American Indian to vote on chamber business and issues. Now's the time to find new members! Lots of exciting things are happening including "Business Rendezvous '93" - a good tool to recruit new members.

Please give us a call if you need some assistance or if you need application forms, directories, or information. Feel free to call one of us or call the Chamber office at (918) 664-3539 or (918) 492-9639

Our foundation is now laid, the founding blocks are in place and it is time for building. Help build our Chamber one at a time -- "The Big Red One".

Gary Davidson and Pat Teague Co-Chairs of '93 Membership Drive